| am writing to object to the proposed changes being implemented next year by the
Government to bring military superannuation under the same umbrella as other
commonwealth employees, via the proposed Government Superannuation Schemes Bill
2010.

Also, please immedialty increase and backdate the Maximum Benefit Limit.

This has been increased and backdated for the Public Service but not Military personnel.

Your Military Super Review identified this as Unfair and recommended it be “fully
abolished” before the implementation date of (any) new scheme.

Respectfully Yours,
David Bell
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